
Below are the guidelines as it relates to students who 
ride the bus after tutoring beginning  

 
Tuesday, September 27, 2016 

 

 
 

 Students will only be able to enter the bus with the GREEN issued 
passes.  (No handwritten or other passes will be accepted) 

 Students must present their school ID along with the green bus 
pass. 

 Tutoring passes are for tutoring only. (No clubs or organizations 
will be issued bus passes) 

 Staff members may not walk students to the bus without a green 
bus pass. 

 Buses will now be located in the front of the East entrance of the 
school.  (Fishbowl entrance)    

 Buses depart at 4:30 PM  Monday - Thursday 
 


